Gentet, Matthias

From: grian Lake <

Sent: 16 December 2015 14:56
To: Planning
Subject: Hawley Wharf 2015/5682/P OBJECTION: Attention David Fowler

Dear Mr Fowler,

| write to object to the current application for the Hawley Wharf site.

I was involved in 2012 (and earlier) as a member of the Regents Canal CAAC.

The current attempt to eradicate the conservation area considerations (the terrace on Chalk Farm Road/Camden
High Street), remove the social benefits (cinema, community facilities) and change the frontage on to the Canal are a
cynical attempt by the new owners to get rid of the minimal benefits provided in the agreed scheme.

Already, perfectly good historic buildings have been lost to fire or demolished. The interface with the Canal is a
difficult one and the changes make the situation worse.

The Council should remember that this site is in a Conservation Area & reject this application.

Brian Lake

9, Healey Street,

NW1 8SR



